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Date 8th August 2018 
 
Email:  
 
Dear,    
 
I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) 
reference FOI/18/08/03.  
 
You requested the following information, please also see our response below: 
 
Could I please request under FOI the interim director of human resources (Steve Graham) 
salary for the last financial year. 
The salaries of our Executive Directors, including interims and others acting in the role of a Director, 
are published in the Trust’s Annual Report and Accounts. 
These can be found via the following link: 
http://www.secamb.nhs.uk/about_us/document_library.aspx?cat=33  
 
 
The Annual Report for 2017-18 is not available to the public until it has been laid before Parliament, 
which should happen during August. Once this has taken place it will be published and available via 
the same link. 
 
I hope you find this information of some assistance. 
 
 
If for any reason you are dissatisfied with our response, kindly in the first instance contact Caroline 
Smart, Information Governance Lead via the following email address: 
 
FOI@secamb.nhs.uk 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 
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